
 
 
 
 

Notice 
DAC/N-23/2022-23, dated 31.05.2022 

 
It has been observed that many of the Semester-VI 

students have not submitted the physical copy of the 

CU Enrolment form along with other documents as 

mentioned in the Notice bearing No. DAC/N-22/2022-

23, dated 27.05.2022. 

All these students are advised to submit the physical 

copy of the CU Enrolment form along with other 

documents mentioned above immediately failing 

which the approval may not be granted. 

 

Principal 
Dinabandhu Andrews College 


